
  

                                    Fulford School  

                 Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York. YO10 4FY  

T: 01904 633300  E: office@fulford.york.sch.uk www.fulford.york.sch.uk  

    
 

 

 

 

 12th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Face coverings in class 

Over the weekend, we have had a number of pupils and staff testing positive for COVID-19. 

We have over 400 pupils self-isolating and an increasing number of teaching and support staff. 

At the moment our staffing levels still enable us to safely run the school site. We will closely 

monitor the effects of staff absence. We will do all we can to make sure all year groups remain 

in school. 

As of today, I am requiring all pupils and staff who can wear face coverings to do so in 

classrooms as well as indoor communal spaces until the end of the summer term. 

I remain mindful of the wide diversion of views on face coverings within some of our parent 

and carer body.  My priority is to reduce the risks of the spread of the virus the best way we 

can and keep children in school. I hope I can rely on your continued support in doing this. 

Yours sincerely. 

 

Steve Lewis 

Head Teacher 
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